
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           08 November 2017 21:26
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Leee Riley
 
Name: Leee
Surname: Riley

 
 
Message:
I'm 27 years old and I am working in Dublin I would love to work in Drogheda but the opportunities are not
there. Please don't neglect this town for future generations when there is so much potential.
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